First Step To Mathematical Olympiad
Problems Holton
Eventually, you will enormously discover a extra experience and attainment by
spending more cash. nevertheless when? get you resign yourself to that you
require to acquire those all needs next having significantly cash? Why dont you
try to acquire something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will
guide you to comprehend even more with reference to the globe, experience, some
places, later history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your definitely own grow old to acquit yourself reviewing habit.
accompanied by guides you could enjoy now is first step to mathematical
olympiad problems holton below.

Math Storm Olympiad Problems Daniel Sitaru 2021-04-20 This is a book on
Olympiad Mathematics with detailed and elegant solution of each problem. This
book will be helpful for all the students preparing for RMO, INMO, IMO, ISI and
other National & International Mathematics competitions.The beauty of this book
is it contains “Original Problems” framed by authors Daniel Sitaru( Editor-InChief of Romanian Mathematical Magazine) & Rajeev Rastogi (Senior Maths Faculty
for IIT-JEE and Olympiad in Kota, Rajasthan)
Lecture Notes on Mathematical Olympiad Courses Jiagu Xu 2010 Olympiad
mathematics is not a collection of techniques of solving mathematical problems
but a system for advancing mathematical education. This book is based on the
lecture notes of the mathematical Olympiad training courses conducted by the
author in Singapore. Its scope and depth not only covers and exceeds the usual
syllabus, but introduces a variety concepts and methods in modern mathematics.
In each lecture, the concepts, theories and methods are taken as the core. The
examples are served to explain and enrich their intension and to indicate their
applications. Besides, appropriate number of test questions is available for
reader''s practice and testing purpose. Their detailed solutions are also
conveniently provided. The examples are not very complicated so that readers
can easily understand. There are many real competition questions included which
students can use to verify their abilities. These test questions are from many
countries, e.g. China, Russia, USA, Singapore, etc. In particular, the reader
can find many questions from China, if he is interested in understanding
mathematical Olympiad in China. This book serves as a useful textbook of
mathematical Olympiad courses, or as a reference book for related teachers and
researchers. Errata(s). Errata. Sample Chapter(s). Lecture 1: Operations on
Rational Numbers (145k). Request Inspection Copy. Contents: .: Operations on
Rational Numbers; Linear Equations of Single Variable; Multiplication Formulae;
Absolute Value and Its Applications; Congruence of Triangles; Similarity of
Triangles; Divisions of Polynomials; Solutions to Testing Questions; and other
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chapters. Readership: Mathematics students, school teachers, college lecturers,
university professors; mathematics enthusiasts
A Primer of Real Analytic Functions KRANTZ 2013-03-09 The subject of real
analytic functions is one of the oldest in mathe matical analysis. Today it is
encountered early in ones mathematical training: the first taste usually comes
in calculus. While most work ing mathematicians use real analytic functions
from time to time in their work, the vast lore of real analytic functions
remains obscure and buried in the literature. It is remarkable that the most
accessible treatment of Puiseux's theorem is in Lefschetz's quite old Algebraic
Geometry, that the clearest discussion of resolution of singularities for real
analytic manifolds is in a book review by Michael Atiyah, that there is no
comprehensive discussion in print of the embedding prob lem for real analytic
manifolds. We have had occasion in our collaborative research to become ac
quainted with both the history and the scope of the theory of real analytic
functions. It seems both appropriate and timely for us to gather together this
information in a single volume. The material presented here is of three kinds.
The elementary topics, covered in Chapter 1, are presented in great detail.
Even results like a real ana lytic inverse function theorem are difficult to
find in the literature, and we take pains here to present such topics
carefully. Topics of middling difficulty, such as separate real analyticity,
Puiseux series, the FBI transform, and related ideas (Chapters 2-4), are
covered thoroughly but rather more briskly.
Selected Problems of the Vietnamese Mathematical Olympiad (1962-2009) Hai Chau
Le 2010 Vietnam has actively organized the National Competition in Mathematics
and since 1962, the Vietnamese Mathematical Olympiad (VMO). On the global
stage, Vietnam has also competed in the International Mathematical Olympiad
(IMO) since 1974 and constantly emerged as one of the top ten. To inspire and
further challenge readers, we have gathered in this book selected problems of
the VMO from 1962 to 2008. A number of Selection Test problems are also
included to aid in the formation and training of a national team for IMO. The
book is highly useful for high school students and teachers, coaches and
instructors preparing for mathematical olympiads, as well as non-experts simply
interested in having the edge over their opponents in mathematical
competitions.
An Introduction to Information Theory Fazlollah M. Reza 2012-07-13 Graduatelevel study for engineering students presents elements of modern probability
theory, information theory, coding theory, more. Emphasis on sample space,
random variables, capacity, etc. Many reference tables and extensive
bibliography. 1961 edition.
Mathematics, Magic and Mystery Martin Gardner 2014-12-02 Famed puzzle expert
explains math behind a multitude of mystifying tricks: card tricks, stage "mind
reading," coin and match tricks, counting out games, geometric dissections,
etc. More than 400 tricks. 135 illustrations.
first-step-to-mathematical-olympiad-problems-holton

2/11

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 4, 2022 by guest

Math Circles for Elementary School Students Natasha Rozhkovskaya 2014-11-05 The
main part of this book describes the first semester of the existence of a
successful and now highly popular program for elementary school students at the
Berkeley Math Circle. The topics discussed in the book introduce the
participants to the basics of many important areas of modern mathematics,
including logic, symmetry, probability theory, knot theory, cryptography,
fractals, and number theory. Each chapter in the first part of this book
consists of two parts. It starts with generously illustrated sets of problems
and hands-on activities. This part is addressed to young readers who can try to
solve problems on their own or to discuss them with adults. The second part of
each chapter is addressed to teachers and parents. It includes comments on the
topics of the lesson, relates those topics to discussions in other chapters,
and describes the actual reaction of math circle participants to the proposed
activities. The supplementary problems that were discussed at workshops of Math
Circle at Kansas State University are given in the second part of the book. The
book is richly illustrated, which makes it attractive to its young audience. In
the interest of fostering a greater awareness and appreciation of mathematics
and its connections to other disciplines and everyday life, MSRI and the AMS
are publishing books in the Mathematical Circles Library series as a service to
young people, their parents and teachers, and the mathematics profession.
Titles in this series are co-published with the Mathematical Sciences Research
Institute (MSRI).
My Best Mathematical and Logic Puzzles Martin Gardner 2013-04-10 The noted
expert selects 70 of his favorite "short" puzzles, including such mind-bogglers
as The Returning Explorer, The Mutilated Chessboard, Scrambled Box Tops, and
dozens more involving logic and basic math. Solutions included.
The USSR Olympiad Problem Book D. O. Shklarsky 2013-04-15 Over 300 challenging
problems in algebra, arithmetic, elementary number theory and trigonometry,
selected from Mathematical Olympiads held at Moscow University. Only high
school math needed. Includes complete solutions. Features 27 black-and-white
illustrations. 1962 edition.
The Stanford Mathematics Problem Book George Polya 2013-04-09 Based on Stanford
University's well-known competitive exam, this excellent mathematics workbook
offers students at both high school and college levels a complete set of
problems, hints, and solutions. 1974 edition.
Methods and Techniques for Proving Inequalities Yong Su 2015 In China, lots of
excellent maths students take an active interest in various maths contests and
the best six senior high school students will be selected to form the IMO
National Team to compete in the International Mathematical Olympiad. In the
past ten years China's IMO Team has achieved outstanding results -- they won
the first place almost every year. The authors are coaches of China's IMO
National Team, whose students have won many gold medals many times in IMO. This
book is part of the Mathematical Olympiad Series which discusses several
aspects related to maths contests, such as algebra, number theory,
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combinatorics, graph theory and geometry. The book explains many basic
techniques for proving inequalities such as direct comparison, method of
magnifying and reducing, substitution method, construction method, and so on.
Trigonometric Functions and Complex Numbers Desheng Yang 2016-09-22
Trigonometric Functions and Complex Numbers covers the followings areas in the
International Mathematical Olympiad (IMO) and other mathematical competitions.
The contents are essential for the IMO. A good help for students who want to
improve in these areas.
Number Theory Titu Andreescu 2009-06-12 This introductory textbook takes a
problem-solving approach to number theory, situating each concept within the
framework of an example or a problem for solving. Starting with the essentials,
the text covers divisibility, unique factorization, modular arithmetic and the
Chinese Remainder Theorem, Diophantine equations, binomial coefficients, Fermat
and Mersenne primes and other special numbers, and special sequences. Included
are sections on mathematical induction and the pigeonhole principle, as well as
a discussion of other number systems. By emphasizing examples and applications
the authors motivate and engage readers.
Mathematics & Mathematics Education: Searching for Common Ground Michael N.
Fried 2013-11-29 This book is the fruit of a symposium in honor of Ted
Eisenberg concerning the growing divide between the mathematics community and
the mathematics education community, a divide that is clearly unhealthy for
both. The work confronts this disturbing gap by considering the nature of the
relationship between mathematics education and mathematics, and by examining
areas of commonality as well as disagreement. It seeks to provide insight into
the mutual benefit both stand to gain by building bridges based on the natural
bonds between them.
A First Step to Mathematical Olympiad Problems Derek Holton 2009-07-30 See also
A SECOND STEP TO MATHEMATICAL OLYMPIAD PROBLEMS The International Mathematical
Olympiad (IMO) is an annual international mathematics competition held for precollegiate students. It is also the oldest of the international science
olympiads, and competition for places is particularly fierce. This book is an
amalgamation of the first 8 of 15 booklets originally produced to guide
students intending to contend for placement on their country's IMO team. The
material contained in this book provides an introduction to the main
mathematical topics covered in the IMO, which are: Combinatorics, Geometry and
Number Theory. In addition, there is a special emphasis on how to approach
unseen questions in Mathematics, and model the writing of proofs. Full answers
are given to all questions. Though A First Step to Mathematical Olympiad
Problems is written from the perspective of a mathematician, it is written in a
way that makes it easily comprehensible to adolescents. This book is also a
must-read for coaches and instructors of mathematical competitions.
A Moscow Math Circle Sergey Dorichenko 2011-12-29 Moscow has a rich tradition
of successful math circles, to the extent that many other circles are modeled
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on them. This book presents materials used during the course of one year in a
math circle organized by mathematics faculty at Moscow State University, and
also used at the mathematics magnet school known as Moscow School Number 57.
Each problem set has a similar structure: it combines review material with a
new topic, offering problems in a range of difficulty levels. This time-tested
pattern has proved its effectiveness in engaging all students and helping them
master new material while building on earlier knowledge. The introduction
describes in detail how the math circles at Moscow State University are run.
Dorichenko describes how the early sessions differ from later sessions, how to
choose problems, and what sorts of difficulties may arise when running a
circle. The book also includes a selection of problems used in the competition
known as the Mathematical Maze, a mathematical story based on actual lessons
with students, and an addendum on the San Jose Mathematical Circle, which is
run in the Russian style. In the interest of fostering a greater awareness and
appreciation of mathematics and its connections to other disciplines and
everyday life, MSRI and the AMS are publishing books in the Mathematical
Circles Library series as a service to young people, their parents and
teachers, and the mathematics profession.
Sequences And Mathematical Induction:in Mathematical Olympiad And Competitions
(2nd Edition) Zhigang Feng 2019-10-08 In China, lots of excellent maths
students takes an active part in various maths contests and the best six senior
high school students will be selected to form the IMO National Team to compete
in the International Mathematical Olympiad. In the past ten years, China's IMO
Team has achieved outstanding results — they have won the first place almost
every year.The author is one of the senior coaches of China's IMO National
Team, he is the headmaster of Shanghai senior high school which is one of the
best high schools of China. In the past decade, the students of this school
have won the IMO gold medals almost every year.The author attempts to use some
common characteristics of sequence and mathematical induction to fundamentally
connect Math Olympiad problems to particular branches of mathematics. In doing
so, the author hopes to reveal the beauty and joy involved with math
exploration and at the same time, attempts to arouse readers' interest of
learning math and invigorate their courage to challenge themselves with
difficult problems.
Probability and Expectation Zun Shan 2016-07-14 In China, lots of excellent
students who are good at maths take an active part in various maths contests
and the best six senior high school students will be selected to form the IMO
National Team to compete in the International Mathematical Olympiad. In the
past ten years China's IMO Team has achieved outstanding results — they have
won the first place almost every year. The author is one of the senior coaches
of China's IMO National Team, whose students have won many gold medals many
times in IMO. This book is part of the Mathematical Olympiad Series which
discusses several aspects related to maths contests, such as algebra, number
theory, combinatorics, graph theory and geometry. This book will, in an
interesting problem-solving way, explain what probability theory is: its
concepts, methods and meanings; particularly, two important concepts —
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probability and mathematical expectation (briefly expectation) — are
emphasized. It consists of 65 problems, appended by 107 exercises and their
answers.
Advanced Calculus Lynn Harold Loomis 2014-02-26 An authorised reissue of the
long out of print classic textbook, Advanced Calculus by the late Dr Lynn
Loomis and Dr Shlomo Sternberg both of Harvard University has been a revered
but hard to find textbook for the advanced calculus course for decades. This
book is based on an honors course in advanced calculus that the authors gave in
the 1960's. The foundational material, presented in the unstarred sections of
Chapters 1 through 11, was normally covered, but different applications of this
basic material were stressed from year to year, and the book therefore contains
more material than was covered in any one year. It can accordingly be used
(with omissions) as a text for a year's course in advanced calculus, or as a
text for a three-semester introduction to analysis. The prerequisites are a
good grounding in the calculus of one variable from a mathematically rigorous
point of view, together with some acquaintance with linear algebra. The reader
should be familiar with limit and continuity type arguments and have a certain
amount of mathematical sophistication. As possible introductory texts, we
mention Differential and Integral Calculus by R Courant, Calculus by T Apostol,
Calculus by M Spivak, and Pure Mathematics by G Hardy. The reader should also
have some experience with partial derivatives. In overall plan the book divides
roughly into a first half which develops the calculus (principally the
differential calculus) in the setting of normed vector spaces, and a second
half which deals with the calculus of differentiable manifolds.
103 Trigonometry Problems Titu Andreescu 2006-03-06 * Problem-solving tactics
and practical test-taking techniques provide in-depth enrichment and
preparation for various math competitions * Comprehensive introduction to
trigonometric functions, their relations and functional properties, and their
applications in the Euclidean plane and solid geometry * A cogent problemsolving resource for advanced high school students, undergraduates, and
mathematics teachers engaged in competition training
How to Study for a Mathematics Degree Lara Alcock 2012-11-08 Every year,
thousands of students go to university to study mathematics (single honours or
combined with another subject). Many of these students are extremely
intelligent and hardworking, but even the best will, at some point, struggle
with the demands of making the transition to advanced mathematics. Some have
difficulty adjusting to independent study and to learning from lectures. Other
struggles, however, are more fundamental: the mathematics shifts in focus from
calculation to proof, so students are expected to interact with it in different
ways. These changes need not be mysterious - mathematics education research has
revealed many insights into the adjustments that are necessary - but they are
not obvious and they do need explaining. This no-nonsense book translates these
research-based insights into practical advice for a student audience. It covers
every aspect of studying for a mathematics degree, from the most abstract
intellectual challenges to the everyday business of interacting with lecturers
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and making good use of study time. Part 1 provides an in-depth discussion of
advanced mathematical thinking, and explains how a student will need to adapt
and extend their existing skills in order to develop a good understanding of
undergraduate mathematics. Part 2 covers study skills as these relate to the
demands of a mathematics degree. It suggests practical approaches to learning
from lectures and to studying for examinations while also allowing time for a
fulfilling all-round university experience. The first subject-specific guide
for students, this friendly, practical text will be essential reading for
anyone studying mathematics at university.
Mathematical Olympiad Challenges Titu Andreescu 2000-04-26 A collection of
problems put together by coaches of the U.S. International Mathematical
Olympiad Team.
Mathematics and Plausible Reasoning: Induction and analogy in mathematics G.
Polya 1990-08-23 Here the author of How to Solve It explains how to become a
"good guesser." Marked by G. Polya's simple, energetic prose and use of clever
examples from a wide range of human activities, this two-volume work explores
techniques of guessing, inductive reasoning, and reasoning by analogy, and the
role they play in the most rigorous of deductive disciplines.
Mathematical Olympiad in China (2007-2008) Bin Xiong 2009 The International
Mathematical Olympiad (IMO) is a competition for high school students. China
has taken part in the IMO 21 times since 1985 and has won the top ranking for
countries 14 times, with a multitude of golds for individual students. The six
students China has sent every year were selected from 20 to 30 students among
approximately 130 students who took part in the annual China Mathematical
Competition during the winter months. This volume comprises a collection of
original problems with solutions that China used to train their Olympiad team
in the years from 2006 to 2008. Mathematical Olympiad problems with solutions
for the years 2002?2006 appear in an earlier volume, Mathematical Olympiad in
China.
Mathematical Discovery Gyorgy Polya 1962
Combinatorial Problems in Mathematical Competitions Yao Zhang 2011 Annotation.
This text provides basic knowledge on how to solve combinatorial problems in
mathematical competitions, and also introduces important solutions to
combinatorial problems and some typical problems with often-used solutions.
Which Way Did the Bicycle Go? Joseph D. E. Konhauser 1996 The best problems
selected from over 25 years of the Problem of the Week at Macalester College.
Adventures in Problem Solving S. Shirali 2002-10
A Second Step to Mathematical Olympiad Problems Derek Allan Holton 2011 The
International Mathematical Olympiad (IMO) is an annual international
mathematics competition held for pre-collegiate students. It is also the oldest
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of the international science olympiads, and competition for places is
particularly fierce. This book is an amalgamation of the booklets originally
produced to guide students intending to contend for placement on their
country's IMO team. See also A First Step to Mathematical Olympiad Problems
which was published in 2009. The material contained in this book provides an
introduction to the main mathematical topics covered in the IMO, which are:
Combinatorics, Geometry and Number Theory. In addition, there is a special
emphasis on how to approach unseen questions in Mathematics, and model the
writing of proofs. Full answers are given to all questions. Though A Second
Step to Mathematical Olympiad Problems is written from the perspective of a
mathematician, it is written in a way that makes it easily comprehensible to
adolescents. This book is also a must-read for coaches and instructors of
mathematical competitions.
50th IMO - 50 Years of International Mathematical Olympiads Hans-Dietrich
Gronau 2011-01-03 In July 2009 Germany hosted the 50th International
Mathematical Olympiad (IMO). For the very first time the number of
participating countries exceeded 100, with 104 countries from all continents.
Celebrating the 50th anniversary of the IMO provides an ideal opportunity to
look back over the past five decades and to review its development to become a
worldwide event. This book is a report about the 50th IMO as well as the IMO
history. A lot of data about all the 50 IMOs are included. We list the most
successful contestants, the results of the 50 Olympiads and the 112 countries
that have ever taken part. It is impressive to see that many of the world’s
leading research mathematicians were among the most successful IMO participants
in their youth. Six of them gave presentations at a special celebration:
Bollobás, Gowers, Lovász, Smirnov, Tao and Yoccoz. This book is aimed at
students in the IMO age group and all those who have interest in this worldwide
leading competition for highschool students.
Towards Higher Mathematics: A Companion Richard Earl 2017-09-07 This book
allows students to stretch their mathematical abilities and bridges the gap
between school and university.
Problems and Solutions in Mathematical Olympiad Bin Xiong 2022-04-07 The series
is edited by the head coaches of China's IMO National Team. Each volume,
catering to different grades, is contributed by the senior coaches of the IMO
National Team. The Chinese edition has won the award of Top 50 most influential
educational brand in China. The series is in line with the mathematics
cognition and intellectual development level of the students in the
corresponding grade. The volume lines up the topics in each chapter and
introduces a variety of concepts and methods to provide with the knowledge,
then gradually transitions to the competition level. The content covers all the
hot topics of the competition. In each chapter, there are packed with many
problems including some real competition questions which students can use to
verify their abilities. Selected detailed answers are provided. Some of the
solutions are from national training team and national team members, their
wonderful solutions being the feature of this series.
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Mathematical Olympiad Treasures Titu Andreescu 2011-09-21 Mathematical Olympiad
Treasures aims at building a bridge between ordinary high school exercises and
more sophisticated, intricate and abstract concepts in undergraduate
mathematics. The book contains a stimulating collection of problems in the
subjects of algebra, geometry, trigonometry, number theory and combinatorics.
While it may be considered a sequel to "Mathematical Olympiad Challenges," the
focus is on engaging a wider audience to apply techniques and strategies to
real-world problems. Throughout the book students are encouraged to express
their ideas, conjectures, and conclusions in writing. The goal is to help
readers develop a host of new mathematical tools that will be useful beyond the
classroom and in a number of disciplines.
A Primer for Mathematics Competitions Alexander Zawaira 2008-10-31 The
importance of mathematics competitions has been widely recognised for three
reasons: they help to develop imaginative capacity and thinking skills whose
value far transcends mathematics; they constitute the most effective way of
discovering and nurturing mathematical talent; and they provide a means to
combat the prevalent false image of mathematics held by high school students,
as either a fearsomely difficult or a dull and uncreative subject. This book
provides a comprehensive training resource for competitions from local and
provincial to national Olympiad level, containing hundreds of diagrams, and
graced by many light-hearted cartoons. It features a large collection of what
mathematicians call "beautiful" problems - non-routine, provocative,
fascinating, and challenging problems, often with elegant solutions. It
features careful, systematic exposition of a selection of the most important
topics encountered in mathematics competitions, assuming little prior
knowledge. Geometry, trigonometry, mathematical induction, inequalities,
Diophantine equations, number theory, sequences and series, the binomial
theorem, and combinatorics - are all developed in a gentle but lively manner,
liberally illustrated with examples, and consistently motivated by attractive
"appetiser" problems, whose solution appears after the relevant theory has been
expounded. Each chapter is presented as a "toolchest" of instruments designed
for cracking the problems collected at the end of the chapter. Other topics,
such as algebra, co-ordinate geometry, functional equations and probability,
are introduced and elucidated in the posing and solving of the large collection
of miscellaneous problems in the final toolchest. An unusual feature of this
book is the attention paid throughout to the history of mathematics - the
origins of the ideas, the terminology and some of the problems, and the
celebration of mathematics as a multicultural, cooperative human achievement.
As a bonus the aspiring "mathlete" may encounter, in the most enjoyable way
possible, many of the topics that form the core of the standard school
curriculum.
A First Step to Mathematical Olympiad Problems Derek Allan Holton 2010 The
International Mathematical Olympiad (IMO) is an annual international
mathematics competition held for pre-collegiate students. It is also the oldest
of the international science olympiads, and competition for places is
particularly fierce. This book is an amalgamation of the first 8 of 15 booklets
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originally produced to guide students intending to contend for placement on
their country's IMO team. The material contained in this book provides an
introduction to the main mathematical topics covered in the IMO, which are:
Combinatorics, Geometry and Number Theory. In addition, there is a special
emphasis on how to approach unseen questions in Mathematics, and model the
writing of proofs. Full answers are given to all questions. Though A First Step
to Mathematical Olympiad Problems is written from the perspective of a
mathematician, it is written in a way that makes it easily comprehensible to
adolescents. This book is also a must-read for coaches and instructors of
mathematical competitions.
Problem-Solving Strategies in Mathematics Alfred S Posamentier 2015-03-05 This
book introduces ten problem-solving strategies by first presenting the strategy
and then applying it to problems in elementary mathematics. In doing so, first
the common approach is shown, and then a more elegant strategy is provided.
Elementary mathematics is used so that the reader can focus on the strategy and
not be distracted by some more sophisticated mathematics.
Mathematical Olympiad In China (2011-2014): Problems And Solutions Bin Xiong
2018-03-22 The International Mathematical Olympiad (IMO) is a very important
competition for high school students. China has taken part in the IMO 31 times
since 1985 and has won the top ranking for countries 19 times, with a multitude
of gold medals for individual students. The six students China has sent every
year were selected from 60 students among approximately 300 students who took
part in the annual China Mathematical Competition during the winter months.This
book includes the problems and solutions of the most important mathematical
competitions from 2010 to 2014 in China, such as China Mathematical
Competition, China Mathematical Olympiad, China Girls' Mathematical Olympiad.
These problems are almost exclusively created by the experts who are engaged in
mathematical competition teaching and researching. Some of the solutions are
from national training team and national team members, their wonderful
solutions being the feature of this book. This book is useful to mathematics
fans, middle school students engaged in mathematical competition, coaches in
mathematics teaching and teachers setting up math elective courses.
Solving Problems in Geometry Kim Hoo Hang 2017 This new volume of the
Mathematical Olympiad Series focuses on the topic of geometry. Basic and
advanced theorems commonly seen in Mathematical Olympiad are introduced and
illustrated with plenty of examples. Special techniques in solving various
types of geometrical problems are also introduced, while the authors elaborate
extensively on how to acquire an insight and develop strategies in tackling
difficult geometrical problems. This book is suitable for any reader with
elementary geometrical knowledge at the lower secondary level. Each chapter
includes sufficient scaffolding and is comprehensive enough for the purpose of
self-study. Readers who complete the chapters on the basic theorems and
techniques would acquire a good foundation in geometry and may attempt to solve
many geometrical problems in various mathematical competitions. Meanwhile,
experienced contestants in Mathematical Olympiad competitions will find a large
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collection of problems pitched at competitions at the international level, with
opportunities to practise and sharpen their problem-solving skills in geometry.
Geometric Inequalities Gangsong Leng 2015-10-21 In China, lots of excellent
maths students take an active interest in various maths contests and the best
six senior high school students will be selected to form the IMO National Team
to compete in the International Mathematical Olympiad. In the past ten years
China's IMO Team has achieved outstanding results — they won the first place
almost every year. The author is one of the coaches of China's IMO National
Team, whose students have won many gold medals many times in IMO. This book is
part of the Mathematical Olympiad Series which discusses several aspects
related to maths contests, such as algebra, number theory, combinatorics, graph
theory and geometry. The book elaborates on Geometric Inequality problems such
as inequality for the inscribed quadrilateral, the area inequality for special
polygons, linear geometric inequalities, etc.
Problems of Number Theory in Mathematical Competitions Hong-Bing Yu 2010 Number
theory is an important research field of mathematics. In mathematical
competitions, problems of elementary number theory occur frequently. These
problems use little knowledge and have many variations. They are flexible and
diverse. In this book, the author introduces some basic concepts and methods in
elementary number theory via problems in mathematical competitions. Readers are
encouraged to try to solve the problems by themselves before they read the
given solutions of examples. Only in this way can they truly appreciate the
tricks of problem-solving.
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